
 

  
 

4131 South State Street 
Chicago IL USA 60609 

 
Phone: 773.548.4131 

Fax: 773.548.2608 
 

July 11, 2012 
 
State of Colorado 
Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 
1313 Sherman St., Room 215 
Denver, CO  80203 
Attn: Mr. Berhan Keffelew via email berhan.keffelew@state.co.us 
 
RE: 120th Estates Partners, Permit #M-2001-085, Inadequate Financial Warranty 
 
Dear Mr. Keffelew: 
 
We are in receipt of the above referenced letter which because of the USPS and the July 4th holiday was 
received well after the Jun2 25th date on the letter. 
 
As mentioned verbally to you, we are in the process of selling this property and the new buyer wants to 
convert it to an inert land fill. 
 
With that in mind, the purpose of this letter is to advise the Division that we wish to formally withdraw 
Amendment # 4 from this permit facility. 
 
We would also request – due to this transition – an extra 30 days – until September 30, 2012 to submit 
the new amendment. 
 
 
 
As always, thank you for your help and consideration. 
 
I look forward to hearing back from you as to this 30 day extension request. 
 
 
Thank you, 
 

 
James L. Newman 
Manager 
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CC to: 
Senn Visciano Canges P.C. 
1700 Lincoln St., Ste. 4500 
Denver, CO  80203 
Attn: Ms. Christine R. Hoth via email choth@sennlaw.com 
 
Eric Fenster 
P.O. Box 44011 
Denver, CO  80201 
Attn: Mr. Eric Fenster via email eric@fensterlaw.net 
 
Seco LLC 
P.O. Box 111270 
Aurora, CO  80042 
Attn: Mr. Adam Schultejann via email adam@secoerosion.com 
 
 

mailto:choth@sennlaw.com
mailto:eric@fensterlaw.net
mailto:adam@secoerosion.com

